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To the lovely Wheal Dream family, 

I would like to start by telling you how much I miss every one of you. I miss seeing your glowing 

smiles every morning. I miss sharing laughter with you all and I miss teaching you. It really does 

seem that we have not been together for an incredibly long time, however we all know that it is 

for the best to keep us safe in these strange times. I cannot wait for us to be back together once 

again. Thank you to everybody that have been sharing your home learning photos and activities 

with me. It has filled me with joy and happiness seeing what you have been up to. 

Although we may become a little worried and anxious at times, I truly believe that being away 

from school and our friends is a great opportunity to spend quality time with our families and pets. 

I have enjoyed spending time in the garden, where I have planted lots of different vegetables, 

ready to eat in a few months’ time (although it does look like the wind may have gotten the 

better of my runner beans!). Also, I have been using the app ‘Duolingo’ to learn some French – 

you might like to give this a go too, it is really straightforward! Furthermore, I have been learning 

to play the guitar. I am not very good at the moment, but I am using my perseverance and 

resilience learning powers to keep on going. After all, practise makes perfect! I have really valued 

using my daily exercise time to explore the local area by riding my bike, running and walking 

around the coast. I hope that you are managing to get some fresh air too. Another tool that has 

helped me stay focused whilst staying at home is reading. If you have not already, I would 

recommend finding a book that you really enjoy, cosying yourself away somewhere by yourself 

and getting lost in the pages of your favourite book.  

Below is a short poem that I have written for you... 

When all of this is over, 

We will be together again. 

Lots of changes happened, 

Some of you turned ten! 

In the meantime, 

Remember we’re a team. 

Show care to all your loved ones  

And see you soon Wheal Dream. 

Take care and stay safe. 

Mr Smith 

 

mailto:enquiries@stuny.org.uk
http://www.stuny.org.uk/

